
 
   

Dear PJCC Community, 
 
 

We hope that this message finds you and yours staying healthy and safe. We are living 
through a truly transformative moment in our collective history with the COVID-19 
pandemic, the nationwide protests against racial injustice, and the upcoming election. This is 
a time of both poignancy and uncertainty. In a future communication we will share more 
about the PJCC’s expanding Count Me In social justice campaign focused on building 
acceptance and understanding, and decreasing all forms of hatred. In the meantime, we have 
some important updates to share with you regarding the PJCC. 

 

We are prudently formulating plans to reopen fitness and aquatics in a modified fashion 
sometime in July 2020. We intend to communicate with you roughly once a week to keep 
you apprised of our planning and progress, and how all of it aligns with state and county 
authorization for the reopening of gyms and fitness facilities. Upon our modified fitness 
reopen, we will continue to offer members virtual content so that those in vulnerable 
populations and/or who may not feel comfortable returning will have access to effective, fun 
online fitness. 

 

When the PJCC reopens in July, the fitness and aquatics experiences will be different than 
you are accustomed to. Safety is our number one priority and we are living our values more 
than ever. Every decision regarding our Stage 1 reopening will be made through the lens of 
the health and safety of our members and staff. In the weeks to come we will share with 
you what you can expect when you return – what has changed (hours, available equipment), 
how to participate safely (what to bring, what to expect, new etiquette and safety protocols), 
what areas of the Center will and won’t be available, and how to plan for your visits to the 
Center. 

 

Additionally, we will NOT bill membership dues in June 2020. Please continue to access 
our complimentary virtual content and begin to prepare yourself to return to the Center at 
some point in July. 



 

 

If you are able, we humbly ask you to please donate your June dues to the Center or make a 
donation of any denomination. As you can imagine, we have worked steadily for months 
without revenue while still paying staff, and now we will increase our workload to be ready 
for a reopening in July. We are grateful to those who donated their April and/or May dues. 
Their leadership has been incredibly supportive for staff. We sincerely invite you to join that 
stellar group of members whose generosity has made all the difference. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We know this is a challenging time. In the 70+ years that the PJCC has been in existence, we 
have overcome obstacles before. We draw strength from our beautifully diverse community 
that serves people of all ages and all backgrounds. There is a strong belief at the PJCC that 
our members and staff are a family and we are inextricably connected to each other. We 
influence one another, make memories together, and impact each other’s lives. While we are 
not high-fiving, fist bumping, or hugging as we are more than 6 feet apart, we are connected 
to you and we are here for you. Thank you for standing with us and supporting us. We 
cannot wait to welcome you back to the Center! 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Paul Geduldig 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Seth Hazen 
Chief Wellness Officer 
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